
SSRUIC International Tourism Management Students worked on board 

Let’s take a look at some of the nice photos here, shot from our latest activity joined with 

Regent Seven Seas Mariner, docked at Laem Chabang Port in Chonburi Province, on February 25, 

2019. All 35 students from Tourism Management Program, SSRUIC, had another great opportunity to 

work on the quayside and some on board.  They 

worked in the following duties: 

• fidelio Check-in, on board  

• looking up at the name and collecting the 

keys  

• sorting and copying guests’ passports 

• directing guests from the lines to the check in 

agents 

• directing guests to the check in lines 

• giving directions in the terminal 

• inquiring health information with questionnaires 

• receiving guests at the bus and taxi drop off explaining where guests need to drop their luggage 

and directing them to the terminal  

• wheelchair pushers 

Thank you very much our close friend DMC who gave our students this special opportunity. 

 
 


